
 From:  Andrew Smith 
 To:  LicensingCommittee 
 CC:  Doug Ritchie 
 Date:   12/03/2012 20:02 
 Subject:   Re: LC - 2 Market operators apps Scorpion Gb Ltd 
 
I refer to the above applications and would raise concern with the operation of a market 
type establishment within both public car parks and in particular the possible conflict of 
pedestrians and vehicles. Before a detailed response can be given I would request further 
information with regard to the exact location of the market operations at both sites, the 
management of vehicular/pedestrian conflicts and the scale of operation that is subject to 
the licence application. 
 
regards  
 
 
 
Andrew Smith 
Principal Engineer (Developments and Traffic) 
Environment and Infrastructure 
Tel 01224 522840 
 
 
>>> LicensingCommittee 03/12/12 2:49 PM >>> 
Hello Andrew 
 
Please see attached 
 
Regards 
 
Bill 
 
Licensing Team 
 
Corporate Governance 
Aberdeen City Council 
Business Hub 6 L1S 
Marischal College 
Aberdeen 
AB10 1AB 
 
Legal and Democratic Services www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/licensing 
 
 
Any internal legal advice provided herein is for the Client Service only. Written permission 
must be sought from the author prior to any disclosure to an external organisation or third 
party. 
 
 


